
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 19, 1990 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room/Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

J. v. Stone 
James Singer 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Haverland provided Council with an update concerning 
Centerville's Recycling Program. With the discontinuance of the 
St Vincent's Recycling Program, various other alternatives are 
being considered. Centerville is committed to recycling and will 
continue to recycle. During the following two weeks recycables 
will be stored at the Montgomery County South Incinerator, to be 
picked up by Rumpke and a cost analysis be made. Centerville, 
Oakwood and the City of Dayton will go to bid on a joint venture 
to solicit a broker for our recycables. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed a proposed Agreement between 
the City of Centerville and the Miami Valley Emergency Management 
Authority. This organization has been formed to provide services 
of emergency management and civil defense for subdivisions in 
Montgomery and Greene Counties. Centerville's cost for this 
service is $2,644.04. 

Discussion followed relative to long range plans for the 
City of Centerville. 

Mayor Heintz outlined for Council areas needing 
consideration in the Centerville Streetscape and Urban Design 
Project prepared by Pflum, Klausmeier & Gehrum Consultants, for 
the Architectural Preservation District: parking; east to west 
alley parallel with West Franklin Street; and boundaries for the 
core area and transition area. The majority of Council concurred 
that the City Staff develop some guidelines and criteria for the 
proposed change in boundaries in the Architectural Preservation 
District. 

~~~(l_Q_, 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin r 
Clerk of Council 
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